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                                         May 2019 
 

THERE IS JUST  
NOTHING LIKE IT! 

 
 

I greet you in the name of the Lord Jesus.  With 
Resurrection Sunday just behind us I would like to reflect 
with you on the realness of Godôs presence in the daily life 
of the Believer.  Pentecost is coming very soon - the 
presence of Godôs Spirit is with the Christian now and 
every day. 
 
Just the other day I was reminded of an experience that I 
had while I was on a Medical Mission trip to Eastern 
Europe in 2002.  It was our last day before returning to the 
States.  We had some meetings in the morning in Budapest 
and in the afternoon, we had time for sightseeing in the city 
before getting ready for our trip back.  I did some last-
minute shopping and just walked through the city.  Walked 
by several museums, walked next to the Danube River and 
meandered through the shopping district right in 
downtown.  Right next to the entrance of the subway station 
I noticed a lady sitting on the ground with a little sign in 
front of her.  She was asking for support, for money.  I felt 
my conscience crying out- ñHelp her, give her some money.ò  
 
It was not a hard decision for I had just spent money on 
some delicious Hungarian pastry so I put some money in 
her little paper box and went my merry way. 
 

 



Later that afternoon I walked by the same spot again and 
felt the urge to give her more money.  I did, and just like 

before again I noticed that she was stooped down so far 
with a scarf over her head that you could not see her face.  

My heart really went out to her.  After leaving money in her 
paper box I continued my stroll.  Having walked just a 
short distance I felt God calling me to go back and speak 

with this lady.  I really didnôt want to do that.  She was 
sitting at a very public place.  Many people passing by her 

spot.  What are people going to think?  Well, I knew better, 
when God asks do not argue!  So, I turned around and 
went back to this lady, stooped down right next to where 

she was sitting. We started to talk.  She showed me a photo 
of her husbandôs funeral.  We did have some 

communication problems for she spoke a different 
language.  All I could do was to point to the sky and say in 
Hungarian, ñJesus, Jesus, call on Jesusò- That was 

international sign language we can understand.  She smiled 
and we were able to communicate despite the language 

barrier. 

I remember going back to our lodging place very much at 
peace with the wonderful knowledge that God guides our 
lives with a very specific purpose.  It is up to us is we let 
Him use us for the building up of peopleôs lives and the 
furthering of His Kingdom on this earth.   
 



Watch out for the presence of God in your life today! 
Do not forget to show hospitality to strangers, for by so 
doing some people have shown hospitality to angels  
without knowing it.      (Hebrews 13:2) 
 
We just started a new Mission outreach to Homeless 
families.  Right here at the NPCUCC.  Initiated by Mrs. 
Mina Sundeen. 
 

 



More photos of our new project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     (04-18-2019)  

 
 

Please keep our 
German Language 
Ministry Outreach in 

prayer. Thank you to 
ALL who make it 

possible. Every 4
th

 
Saturday of the month 
at 3:00p.m. 

      (03-23-2019) 

 
Together in Mission: 

Pastor Attila Szemesi/NPCUCC 

 

Please note:  In order to give Pastor Attila plenty of time for 
his sermon.  Worship will begin at 10:00 a.m. and conclude 
with the Lordôs Prayer, whatever time that may be. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

            Join us at  
      ROAR VBS 

 
 
  
 
 
 

June 10- 14, 2019 
 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

 
 

North Port Community UCC 
3450 S. Biscayne Drive 
North Port, FL  34287 
941- 426- 5580 

Email:  northportucc@juno.com 
 

   Ages 5- completion of grade 5 
 

       Stories    Cool Crafts       
  Yummy Snacks   Fun Games          

  Lively Music 
 
 

Call for a Registration form! 
Space is limited.    Registration Closes When Full. 



 
Soup and Sandwich Fundraiser 
            May 8 and 9 
 
Last meeting until the Fall 
      May 15 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
New Officers for 2019/2020 
 
President:  Arline Hughes 
Vice President: Kathy Stysick 
Secretary:  Maureen Frederick 
Treasurer:  Rona Hunnisett 

The church office will be Closed 
Monday, May 27th 
In observance of 
Memorial Day 



Pastor Attila is in the office 
Monday ð Thursday  

To schedule an appointment,  
Call the officeð426-5580 

 
Email: 

npcuccpastor@frontier.com 
Please Visit our Website:   
www.npccucc.org 

Singles Dinner Group 
 

Singles are invited to meet for 
dinner May 9th at  
5:30 p.m. at Alvaroôs 

 
Check the bulletin board in 
Fellowship Hall to sign up. 

Dinner and Entertainment 
May 19, 2019 
3:00 p.m. 

 
Barbecue Ribs, Baked Potato, Cole 
Slaw, Beverage and Dessert 

 
Musical entertainment by  
Kimberly Campos 

http://www.npccucc.org/


 

Start your day with 
Breakfast, Friends 
And good conversation! 
 

All women are invited to join together for breakfast 
on Wednesday, May 1st at Perkins at 8:30 a.m.  
Check the sign up sheet in Fellowship Hall for more 
details.    

Bus Trip to Savannah, Georgia 
March 23-27, 2020 

 
$75 deposit is now due. 

Check out the information on the flyer  
that is included with this newsletter or  
pick up a copy in the church narthex. 

It is a great price and has a great itinerary. 
Check it out today and send your  

deposit to Margaret Cook to hold your space. 

                        Desks for Sale 
 

We have three desks that were in the 
Narthex before our recent update 
and renovations. Two are smaller 
oak desks that would be great as a 
writing desk or used for a laptop.  
The third is a typical office desk in a 
darker pecan color.  If you have an  

interest in purchasing any of these desks, please call the 
church office at 426-5580. 



 Head up!!é. 
Some new changes are here... 
 
Regarding the PowerPoint 
for our Sunday morning 
worship service.  Any videos, 
photos, etc. to be included in 

our Sunday morning PowerPoint are to be turned into 
the church office no later than 9:00 a.m. on Thursday 
morningðno exceptions.  
 
Items brought on Sunday morning and changes 
requested can no longer be accommodated. 
 
This applies to guest speakers as well as our own church 
members, committees, etc.  So, please plan ahead and we 
will be able to accommodate your request.  Thank you 
for your cooperation. 
 

Personnel Committee 

Sunday, May 12th 



 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd Annual Faith Builderôs Retreat 
March 12-14, 2020 

DaySpring Conference Center, Parrish, FL 
 

A list has been started in the office for those who want to be 
sure to go next year.  Prices for 2020 will increase just 
slightly.  $210 for double occupancy; $285 for single 
occupancy.  Deposits will come later, but if it makes it easier 
for you to pay a little at a time throughout the year, we can 
set that up for you.  Questions?  Call the office 426-5580. 
 
 


